
 
 
 
 
 

December 28, 2017  
 
 
Attention City of Winnsboro Residents:  
 
The utility department has notified us that fire hydrant repairs will be taking place on 
Friday – December 29th. These repairs will be on the North side of town, and will leave 
some residents without water for approximately 2 hours for each hydrant. Please bear 
with us as these long-needed repairs are taking place. City Hall staff will only be notified if 
any repairs do not go as expected and have a prolonged shut-off time and will not be 
able to answer any specific questions as to when the repairs will be happening for any 
specific area. The following northern areas have been noted as repair areas for Friday, 
but are not limited to:  
 
Taylor  
Connie Mae  
Pine  
 
If you live on the SOUTH side of town and find yourself without water, please call and 
report this to City Hall at 903.342.3654.  
 
Thank you for your patience,  
 
 
City Staff. 

City of Winnsboro 
501 South Main Street 

Winnsboro, Texas 75494 
Phone: (903) 342-3654 

Fax: (903) 342-5708 
www.cityofwinnsboro.org 

 


